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� 
Recently deceased 

Brigid McCourt 

James Barrett 

Robert Doyle 

Mary Heffernan 

Teresa O’Sullivan 

Mr. Ryan 

Mary James 

Mrs. Dalton 

 

Anniversaries 
Kathleen & Eugene Ahern 

Deceased members of the 

Wheatley Family 

Denis & Margaret Skelton 

Dan Herlihy 

Betty Murray 

Marie Durkan 

Eamonn McInerney 

Denis Nolan 

Joan Gilroy 

Jim Coghlan 

 

May they Rest In Peace 

 

House to house: €2,005.00 

Share   €1,160.00 

 

Society of St Vincent de Paul  

The local conference takes up its 

monthly outdoor collection after all 

Masses this weekend. 
 

LECTIO DIVINA 
Group meets in Parish Centre at 10:45 

a.m. on Monday mornings.  If you 

would like to experience Lectio Divina 

but are not available on Monday 

mornings please leave your contact 

details into the Parish Office. 

 

PARISH TRIP TO LOURDES 
Bookings are now closed   

 

PARISH TRIP TO MEDJUGORJE 
 

A group from the parish will be 

travelling on the 16
th

 May 2008.  

Booking deposits of €100 now required 

to secure places.  Further details can be 

had by contacting Lily at 087 9562469 

 

PARISH PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY 

LAND 

 

Date: 3rd to 11th April 2008 

Spiritual Director: Fr. Denis Ryan P.P. 

Cost: €1,295.00 per person sharing – 

half board. 

 

Full details are on the notice board in the 

church porch.  Booking forms and copies of 

itinerary are available in the Parish Office or 

by emailing judesparishoffice@eircom.net.  

Full details are also available on our 

website: www.stjudesparish.net.  

Please confirm to the Parish Office if you 

wish to travel as places are strictly limited  

 

Trocaire Boxes are available in the 

Church Porch  

Weekday Masses for Lent here  

7.30am 9.10am & 10.00am  

Evening Mass St Agnes’s 

Crumlin at 7.pm  

Lenten 

Reflection 
1st Sunday in 

Lent – Year A  

Matthew 4: 1-

11 

In this week’s Gospel we 

see Jesus in the Wilderness. 

Satan is giving Him a good 

shaking up. God kept a 

watchful eye on Jesus 

making sure no harm came 

to Him.  

There are many times in our 

lives when we are in this 

wilderness. How do we feel? 

What do we do? It is good 

to know that Jesus is there 

for us and can fully 

understand our state of 

mind, body & soul. He will 

help us just as His Father 

helped Him. He is just 

waiting for us to ask.  

Lord we thank you in the 

name of all those for which 

this Lent will be a season of 

grace when Jesus will come 

into their lives. 

They will know that the 

moment they were running 

away from has finally come, 

a life of holiness will seem 

within their grasp, they will 

turn away from their sins 

and give themselves 

trustingly to the new vision 

you have brought them to .  

(Michael de Verteuil, C.S.Sp) 
 

 

DUBLIN DICESSAN WORLD DAY 

FOR THE SICK 2008 
 

.On Sunday the 10
th

 February at 3:00 

p.m. Archbishop Diarmuid Martin will 

celebrate Mass with the sacrament of 

the Anointing of the Sick in the Church 

of the Holy Sprit, Kimmage Manor, 

Dublin 6. 

TAIZE MASS 
There will be a Taize Mass each 

Sunday at 7:30 p.m. during Lent except 

for weekend of 16
th

 March.  This 

week’s celebrant is Fr. Ciaran Enright.  

All are welcome.  Please use Rossmore 

entrance. 

 

DUBLIN CITY SOUTH WEST 

ADULT LITERACY SERVICE 
Require Volunteer Tudors for Adult 

Reading and Writing Groups.  Can you 

spare two hours a week to help 

someone with reading and writing 

difficulties?  No qualifications 

necessary. 

Tutor Training Course starting 

February 22
nd

 from 10:00 a.m. to 

12:30 p.m.  Contact Frances Ward.  

Ph:  454 7054 

The Dublin Orchestral Players will 

perform a concert of classical music 

under the baton of conductor Ciaran 

Crilly on Saturday March 1
st
 at 

8.30pm here in St. Judes Church  

Tickets priced at €10 & concessions 

at €5 available from Parish Office or 

phone 087 7980203  

Further details available on notice 

board in Church porch  


